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SPECIAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
November 29, 2019 

      
Via Teleconference 
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Maker: Gunter 

Second: Geiss 

Date: 11/29/2019 

Time: 1:37 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Resolution Name: Double-Dipping on AP Removal 
 

 AFFECTS POLICY MANUAL:       
 

YES = Yes ABS = Abstain PXY = Proxy Vote 
NO = No N/A = Absent REC = Recuse 
PASS = Pass   

 
COMMENTS: Motion to call the question 
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YES               

NO               

PASS               

ABS               

N/A               

PXY               

REC               

 

YES: 1 NO: 12 ABSTAIN: 0 ABSENT: 0  

Status: Passed  Failed  Tabled  Withdrawn  Show of Hands  

 

 
WHEREAS, the APFA Board of Directors has a Constitutional fiduciary responsibility to the 
organization; and 
 
WHEREAS, the BOD approved the fiscal 2020 APFA Budget which did not take into account the 
unique changes that were implemented in the bidding process for Flight Attendants and other costly 
changes the BOD put into place, all of which created an overly inflated payloss situation for the APFA; 
and  
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WHEREAS, this lack of oversight by the APFA Board of Directors has caused an overage in the 
APFA budget; and  
 
WHEREAS, this overage can only be addressed by reducing all budgets which may affect membership 
services; and 
 
WHEREAS, the goal of APFA is not to reduce services provided by the APFA to its members; and 
 
WHEREAS, in 2019 the Board of Directors allowed all APFA Representatives (except National 
Officers) the ability to pick up a trip on days where an APFA paid removal currently exists, thus 
authorizing a second APFA paid removal for the additional trip, which is essentially double-dipping. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the capability for APFA Representatives to Double-dip a trip 
on an APFA removal cease immediately; this is not a benefit our members are afforded. 
 
 


